
 
 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 TOWN OF WEST LAKELAND 
 WASHINGTON COUNTY, MINNESOTA 
 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Town Board of the Town of West Lakeland will 
hold a public hearing on Monday, July 11, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. at the Town Hall, 959 Paris Ave 
Cir. N., West Lakeland, MN, to consider an application by Craig Kellogg for the property 
located at 12350 22nd Street North, for variance from Section 6.9.4 to allow an accessory 
structure to be located closer to the street right-of-way than the allowed front setback of the 
main residence. 
 

All interested persons will have an opportunity to be heard at the hearing.  Written 
comments or questions may be submitted to the Town Clerk prior to the hearing and should be 
directed to townclerk@westlakeland.govoffice2.com. 
 
 
Dated:  June 22, 2022 
 
       BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD  
 

        
                                                                               
       Carrie Seifert, Town Clerk  
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